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December 10th 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Last day of term arrangements for Friday 21 December 2018 

School term ends for all students on Friday 21 December 2018 at 1.30pm. Students should come 

prepared for normal lessons Periods 1 to 4. There will be an extended break at 10.55am where all 

students will have an opportunity to have lunch in the Dining Hall.  Students in receipt of Free School 

Meals will be able to use their allocation at this time. Students will be dismissed at 1.30pm.   

The Spring Term will start for all students at 8.30am on Tuesday 8th January 2019. The first day back 

is a Week 1.    

Please can we take this opportunity to remind all students to come back to school in the correct 

school uniform including the grey V-neck jumper and black school shoes.  Students are not 

permitted to wear any jewellery other than one set of plain studs in the lower ear lobe and nail 

gel/acrylics or varnish is also not permitted.   

To ensure the safety of your child we ask that if your child rides a bike to school, they wear a cycle 

helmet.  Failure to wear a cycle helmet will mean your child’s bike will be locked up and the 

parent/carer will be required to bring a helmet into school before the bike is released.   

Thank you to all parents and carers who routinely support our uniform and other policies in ensuring 

our students are Ready, Respectful and Safe.   For further information and details about our uniform 

policy see the link below: 

http://www.haileyburyturnford.com/app/uploads/2015/09/School-Uniform-Policy-3.5.18-1.pdf  

Wishing you and your families a very happy and peaceful Christmas.  

Yours faithfully 

 
 
Maxine Goodes 
Vice Principal  
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